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On 22nd February 2024, an event was held at Mata Sundri College in 
collaboration with T.I.M.E. The event focused on the topic "MBA IN 
INDIA AND ABROAD" and featured a guest speaker Ms. Aditi Misra. 

 Ms. Aditi Mishra, a senior faculty at T.I.M.E., holds an M.A. in English 
Literature from EFLU, Hyderabad. With over 6 years of teaching 
experience, she specializes in verbal sections for aptitude exams. Ms. 
Mishra is dedicated to guiding students to excel in language-based 
assessments and develop essential communication skills. 

 

The online workshop, conducted via Google Meet, attracted 30 students 
interested in exploring MBA opportunities. Led by Ms. Aditi Mishra, the 
session was engaging and informative, offering valuable insights into the 
benefits of pursuing an MBA and the wide array of career opportunities 
available in the field. Ms. Mishra delved into the advantages and 
challenges associated with studying for an MBA in India versus abroad, 
providing in-depth analysis on factors such as academic curriculum, 
cultural exposure, and potential career prospects. Attendees found the 
discussion enlightening, gaining a deeper understanding of the 
intricacies involved in making informed decisions about their academic 
and professional futures. 



 

Students expressed appreciation for the comprehensive information 
provided during the workshop. They found the session insightful, 
particularly gaining clarity on the benefits of pursuing an MBA and the 
diverse career opportunities available both domestically and 
internationally. Many students were intrigued by the discussion on 
studying abroad, with specific interest in countries such as Canada, the 
UK, and Australia. The workshop enabled students to make informed 
decisions about their academic and career paths, providing valuable 
insights into the structure, expenses, and opportunities associated with 
pursuing an MBA. 

 

Overall, the workshop was well-received, with participants expressing 
satisfaction in gaining a deeper understanding of MBA options and the 
potential for career advancement in the field. They appreciated Ms. Aditi 
Mishra’s expertise and guidance, finding the session highly beneficial for 
their future academic and professional endeavors. 

 









 



 

                                                                                                          


